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elcome to the Cornell University Turfgrass Times - CUTT,

a new quarterly newsletter from the Cornell University

Turfgrass Faculty.  The purpose of CUTT is bring to you the

latest research results from Cornell, as well as other universities, in a

timely manner. We want to keep you abreast of activities in our research,

extension, and teaching programs at Cornell, and to inform you of

other  educational opportunities around the State. To stay on the cutting

edge - read CUTT ■

Each issue, published to coincide with the change in seasons, will help

you understand turfgrass better, enable you to manage your turf better,

and maintain healthier turf with greater environmental protection ■

Subscribe to CUTT:  it's like having Cornell's faculty on your staff ■

Fill out the form below and send it with a nominal fee of $8.00.  Do so

today, to be sure that you receive the next issue of CUTT ■
Attention:
New York State Turfgrass Association Members: You need not subscribe, NYSTA is providing you
with a complimentary subscription.

Name: Company:

Address:

Subscribe now
to stay on the
cutting edge!

$8 brings you a
year's worth of
the latest
turfgrass news
and
information.

Make checks payable to Cornell
University and mail to:
CORNELL UNIVERSITY TURFGRASS TIMES

ATTN: Norman W. Hummel, Jr.
20 Plant Science Building
Cornell University
Ithaca, NY  14853
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